
 

 

 

 

 

Diabetes training for schools 
 

There is one session planned for the autumn term which will take place on: 

Wednesday 15th October 14:00 – 16.30 

The King’s Centre Great Yarmouth 

 

Who is this training for? 

Headteachers, Senior Leaders, Pastoral Workers, Teaching Assistants and other 

staff with a responsibility for managing pupils with medical conditions. This will be 

the final training session for 2014 and although the training will take place in Great 

Yarmouth it is open to any school in Norfolk and Waveney and colleagues from the 

Paediatric Diabetes teams from each of the hospitals hope to attend.  

 

By attending this training participants will have: 

 Up to date information about Diabetes and how best children can manage the 

condition in school 

 An understanding of how Diabetes is treated and managed and the 

implications for individual school management and policy 

 An opportunity to explore issues of inclusion and equality 

 An opportunity to share good practice and problem-solve with colleagues 

from schools and Diabetic Nurse Specialists  

 

This training course is delivered at no cost to schools through a partnership between 

Paediatric Diabetes Outreach Nurses from the 3 Norfolk Hospitals. 

By attending the training participants will gain an understanding of this medical 

condition and its impact on children and young people in school. Participants will be 

provided with supporting information to cascade to colleagues back in school. Many 

schools will already have pupils with a diagnosis of diabetes and all schools may 

find pupils with diabetes will come to their school at some point. 

This course is being provided at no cost to schools and places can be booked by 

emailing adele.godsmark@nhs.net. For further information please contact Adele 

Godsmark on 01603 221812. 
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